
Message from Principal 

 

At Bahria Town International Academy (BTIA), we are committed to fostering the holistic 

development of each student. Beyond academic excellence, we believe in nurturing social skills, 

building character, and cultivating critical thinking. These elements form the foundation of a 

well-rounded individual prepared to succeed in the future. 

We prioritize content development that is not only relevant but also engaging, ensuring our 

students are equipped with the tools to think critically, innovate, and solve real-world 

problems. By encouraging innovative approaches to learning, we help students become 

adaptable and proactive learners, ready to face the challenges of tomorrow.  

Equally important is our commitment to physical growth through sports. Sports activities are an 

integral part of our approach to overall development, promoting physical fitness, teamwork, 

discipline, and resilience. They play a key role in building a healthy mind and body, essential for 

success both in and out of the classroom. 

A conducive learning environment is central to our philosophy. We strive to create a space that 

promotes curiosity, collaboration, and personal growth. This allows students to explore their 

potential, ask questions, and engage in meaningful discussions. 

We also understand parents play vital role in their children's success. Building trust and 

maintaining open communication with our parent community is essential. Your feedback and 

involvement help us continually refine our approach to education, ensuring we meet the needs 

of each child. 

As we move forward, our focus remains on the success and well-being of our students. 

Together, with the support of our parents and staff, we will continue to create opportunities for 

growth, learning, and success in every aspect of life. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

     Prof Dr Cdr (R) Naeem Tariq 
     PhD(ELM), MSc (Physics), M(TE), B.Ed, psn, OLC, UEO 
 


